If you think that your dentist or professional has caused a nerve injury you need to seek expert advice from a specialist. This website aims to give you sufficient information to understand if you need to be sent for to us for advice.........
If you have had dental implants placed in your lower jaw, or you have had a root canal filling in your lower jaw and the numbness, altered sensations or strange pain (or a combination of these feelings) persist after your injections have worn off (3-6 hours)  then the nerve may be damaged.

If these strange feelings  persist for more than 12 hours let us know (contact link) and contact you dentist or doctor for advice and a letter of referral that he / she can fax or email to us (contact link and proforma link for registered dentist)

Once you have permanent nerve injury confirmed you may or may not want to register a complaint. This can be done 

· directly to your dentist or doctor

· using the NHS link patient choice complaint s system http://www.nhs.uk/choiceintheNHS/Rightsandpledges/complaints/Pages/NHScomplaints.aspx
If you want specifically to register that you have developed a nerve injury after dental care then use the Care Quality Commission 

http://www.cqc.org.uk/sites/default/files/media/documents/rp_poc1b_100096_20100723_v3_00_paper_death_notification_for_publication_201010071217_2.doc
Registering your injury with or without complaint about your clinician this will help national data being collected and assist us with 
